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The Middle East Regional Technical Assistance Center (METAC) will host a virtual regional training on reserve requirements during June 

21-22, 2022.   

 

The primary objective of this training is to provide participants with an overview of the objectives and functioning of reserve requirements, 

their trends and challenges, and their adequate use for the implementation of monetary policy. The adaptability to reserve requirements 

with the diverse central bank operational frameworks in place across the region will also be illustrated. Finally, the training will raise 

awareness of the risk of “overload” of reserve requirements and of the internationally recognized good practices. 

 

The training will be delivered by IMF experts. It primarily targets senior officials that have close responsibility for reserve requirements 

and/or a wide range of central bank liquidity management and operations tasks. Senior officials responsible for reform and planning of the 

medium-term liquidity strategy and the operational framework may also benefit from the course.  

 


